
Boys Tennis  
Orchard Park High School is hosting the Section VI Individual 
Championships Tuesday, May 24th and Wednesday, May 25th with rain 
dates for Thursday and Friday.   The competition is scheduled to start at 
3 PM.  Our afternoon dismissal is 1:50 with buses in the parking lot until 
2:10.  Please arrive at or after 2:15.  Using the Freeman Road entrance, 
drop your coaches and athletes off next to the tennis courts.  After 
dropping your athletes off, please have your bus, van or car move to the 
Baker Parking lot.  Our locker room will be open for changing and athlete 
restrooms.  There is a porta potty next to the tennis courts for parents 
and spectators.  If you have any questions please contact me.  Below is a 
map of OPHS.  See you soon. 
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